
Unwanted or duplicate 
Christmas gifts?

If you have been given a gift you don’t want or 
won’t use, or have a duplicate of, please 

consider donating them to POWSA to use as 
raffle and tombola prizes at various events 

throughout the year!
Donations accepted through the school office

Thank you


